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Congratulations to everyone on these impressive rankings! Click
HERE for the full story!
 

APDesign Fabrication Labs Update: 
 
Thank you all for your patience waiting for the new Fab
Labs to be fully operational. There is still some fine tuning
to do, but we are getting very close! The Large CNC
router, and Plasma CNC are yet to be operational.
Univerisity plumbers are making final connections today
and tomorrow. If you have questions about CNC
operation, email Richard Thompson (rht@ksu.edu). 
 
Fabrication Labs Orientation and Training for individual
students will start later this week. Keep an eye out for an
email with a link to the online signup and updated
policies. This will cover a general overview of the spaces
and equipment, as well as a hands-on training for basic
woodworking machines. 
 
The Spray Finish Lab is operational. This is where all
spraying of paint, finishes, glue, and fixative must
occur. Training is required for use of this space and will
also be covered in the Fabrication labs Orientation and
Training. If you have immediate needs for the spray
booth, prior to training being scheduled, contact one of
the shop technicians.  
 
If you have an entire class that needs training for either
of the spaces, please email Richard Thompson
(rht@ksu.edu) to schedule a time. 
 

Calendar of Events:

Oct. 12
APDesign Scholarship Reception
6:30pm Manhattan Country Club

Oct. 13
Seaton Hall / Regnier Hall
Dedication

Oct. 14
Family Day  / Tailgate Reception

Oct. 16
Mock Interviews Monday | Bernie
Welcome Center

Oct. 17
Vernon Larson Lecture |Regnier
Forum 1-2pm

Oct. 25
Ekdahl Distinguished Lecture
Ryan Gravel | Regnier Forum|
4:30pm
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If you need help with any fabrication project (designing or
building) do not be afraid to come find a shop technician
anytime from 8am-5:30pm M-F. 
 
Richard Thompson (rht@ksu.edu - 0079B) 
Shaun Troyer (stroyer@ksu.edu - 0079A)
We generally have student assistants available to help
as well. 
 
Best, 
Richard  
 
APDesign Student Video Design Awards - Due
Today

  PLEASE ENTER YOUR SUBMISSIONS ASAP 
 
The APDesign Student Video Design Awards
celebrates, encourages and inspires the next generation
of designers. The Awards are open to current
APDesign students. It's run by the College of
Architecture, Planning & Design, as part of its mission to
get people excited about design and about coming to
study at APDesign.
 
THEME:
Each entry should reflect this year's theme: 

     "...APDesign..."
     Title may include words before and after "APDesign"

CATEGORIES:

2 minutes or less
30 seconds or less
GIF Production

For complete rules click HERE.  
Contest application click HERE.  
  
Accepting submissions from Sept. 25 to Oct. 2. 
 
Weigel Library - Third Floor Tidbits

The Weigel Move Has begun!
                  Weigel will be closed until further notice! Wish

https://www.facebook.com

www.instagram.com/apdesignkstate/
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us luck and thanks in advance for your cooperation.

It will be absolutely necessary for Weigel to be closed to
all patrons and transactions during these days of
relocation and reorganization so the movers and library
staff can work as quickly and efficiently as possible
without interruption both upstairs and in the basement.
Please be patient. Since the move is taking place now
during the academic year it is our goal to complete this
process in as few days as possible.

                  If you have questions, please contact Maxine
(mlganske@ksu.edu, 532-5978, Seaton 3033).
 
Upcoming APDPro Events 

Upcoming APDPro Events
*Events are K-State 360 eligible
 
APDPro: Portfolio Reviews & Resume Critiques*
[SPECIAL TOPIC, TRANSITION TO CAREER]
Monday, Oct 2, 5:30-7:30 PM, Meet in Seaton 1137
PORTFOLIO REVIEW TIMES STILL AVAILABLE - Email
Danna at apdpro@ksu.edu 
Prepare for Mock Interviews by having your portfolio
reviewed by professionals from regional firms. While you
wait to be critiqued, a representative from the Career
Center can review your resume.
 
Kat Chats: Stress Management
[SPECIAL TOPIC]
Tuesday, Oct 3, 4 p.m., Leasure Hall 13
Poorly managed stress can have a significant impact on
our bodies, mental health, and relationships.  If you are
interested in learning more about ways to cope with
stress effectively, join us! (Proof of attendance required
on MyAPDPro website)
 
APDPro: Education Abroad Pecha Kucha*
[OFF-CAMPUS OPPORTUNITIES, SPECIAL TOPIC]
Monday, Oct 9, 6:30 PM, Regnier Forum
Come learn about your education abroad options for the
spring semester of your 4th year! Fellow APDesign
students will share their education abroad experiences
as a Pecha Kucha. Each education abroad location will
have 12 slides, 20 seconds each, to present their
experience. THIS EVENT IS A REQUIREMENT FOR 2ND
YEAR STUDENTS.  

Ekdahl Distinguished Lecture Series:
Ryan Gravel | Oct. 25 at 4:30pm

mailto:mlganske@ksu.edu


Ryan Gravel, Urban Planner, Founding Principal at Sixpitch;
October 25, 2017 | 4:30PM, Regnier Forum
Lecture Title: Where We Want to Live - Reclaiming
Infrastructure for a New Generation of Cities
 
Gravel is an urban planner, designer, and author working on
infrastructure, concept development, and policy as the
founder of Sixpitch. His master's thesis launched the Atlanta
Beltline, which through fifteen years of progress, is now
changing both the physical form of his city and the
decisions people make about living there. Alongside other
projects at Sixpitch and research on similar "catalyst
infrastructure" projects around the world, Ryan's book,
"Where We Want to Live," (St. Martin's Press, 2016),
investigates this cultural side of infrastructure, describing
how its intimate relationship with our way of life can
illuminate a brighter path forward 
 
Larson Lecture Series | October 17| 1pm - 2pm|
Regnier Forum



 
Join Panelists: Lynn Ewanow, Associate Dean; 
Joe Milostan, Director Education Abroad; 
Douglas Dow, Department of Art Faculty; 
Serena Croce, Kansas State University in Italy Program
Director; and KSU students who experienced Kansas
State in Italy summer program.
 
To gain a greater idea of where Orvieto is: ITALY! and
the strong ties that bind Orvieto and KSU, meet those
who shared an incredible experience this past summer.
KSU hosted the grand opening of Kansas State
University in Italy in Orvieto this year and we welcome
additional students and faculty to learn more about the
opportunities available in Orvieto. Education Abroad
staff will be on hand to answer questions!
 

College of Architecture, Planning & Design | (785) 532-5950 | apdesign@ksu.edu | 
 Kansas State University - 115 Seaton Hall

Manhattan, KS 66505


